
From: Henk Vermeer henk69vermeer@gmail.com
Subject: Maureen Pugh

Date: 26 September 2024 at 2:52 PM
To: Paul McIntosh pmcintosh64@yahoo.com, MDCA Secretary secretary@ourmapua.org

Hi Paul/Fiona.
I hope that you are both well.

I have been in talks with Emily Beaumont over the last couple weeks to try to make a date.

Unfortunately today I received a message through messenger.

Hi Henk
Unfortunately Maureen is unable to attend the Mapua meeting/ She has needed to take Compassionate leave until after
Christmas.
Sorry about this and thanks for understanding.
Kind regards 
Emily Beaument
MP Support Coordinator for
Maureen Pugh.

I have wished all the best wishes to Maurteen from our community.

Kind regards
Henk


